
Hello Chicagoland MG Club Members, 

WE ARE ON A MISSION…. 

As you may be aware, we (the Chicagoland MG Club) are hosting the 33rd Annual Convention of the 
North American MGB Register (NAMGBR) this July 28th - July 31st in Crystal Lake, IL.  Our theme is “The 
Blues Brothers.”  The MG 2025 Committee has been hard at work putting together plans for hosting 
over 600 MG enthusiasts from across the United States, Canada, and beyond.  Thanks to all the 
committee members for volunteering their time, this is shaping up to be a great event, but we need 
your help to make it a SPECTACULAR event! 
  
As a Chicagoland MG Club member, we are asking YOU, to help support this national convention.  We 
need your donations, your time volunteering with a committee or supporting events during the 
convention, and your cash sponsorships. 
  
Here is how you can help: 
  

1.       Attend the event.  To register visit www.MG2025.org 
2.       Donate an item for our silent auction.  Items do not need to be MG related. 
3.       Volunteer to help on a committee or at the event.  Email Ray Hansen 
at rayandsue156@comcast.net 
4.      BE AN EVENT SPONSOR 

  
The Blues Brothers SPONSORSHIP LEVELS: 
  

Level 1 - Jake & Elwood………….…………..………………..………..$200.00 
Level 2 - On a Mission……………….………………..………….………$100.00 
Level 3 - IL State Troopers…………………….……………….….……$50.00 
Level 4 - St. Helen Orphanage….…………………………………….$30.00 
Level 5 - Old Joliet Prison…..………..…………………………………$25.00 

  
As a thank you for your sponsorship, you will be recognized at the banquet and your name will be listed 
in the registration packets and on signage displayed at the event.  Sponsorships must be received by 
June 1st to be included on printed materials. 
  
Check payments for sponsorships should be made payable to Chicagoland MG Club and sent to: 
  

Chicagoland MG Club, MG2025 Sponsorship, P.O. Box 455, Addison, IL  60101 
OR 

Zelle your payment to  TreasurerAtChicagolandMGClub@gmail.com 
  
Silent Auction items should be received by June 30th.  Please send to: 
  

Paul Pickley, Chicagoland MG Club, 36W514 Ferson Creek Rd, St. Charles, IL 60174-1188 
Ppickl1@yahoo.com 

  
In closing, we ask that you PLEASE help your club by supporting this national event.  We look forward to 
seeing you at NAMGBR 2025! 
  
Thank you for your support, 
  
Bill Kalafut & Phil Wydra 
Sponsorship Committee 
 


